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ZONE SYSTEMS, INC.

May 21, 2018

Dear Planning Staff:

Verizon Wireless proposes to locate its antenna facility on the church property. The site has
been moved to a location that is now fifty-three feet from the east property line of the church
property. It is twenty-five feet from the north property line.

The site will be surrounded by a six-foot masonry wall to match the church building in color.

All construction will occur only after receipt of a building permit that provides the cell site in
conformance to the city council approved site plans and elevation. Texas Professional Engineer

sealed drawings will be prepared for the structures and foundation for the pole.

Attached is the revised site plan providing for the fifty-three feet setback from the eastern
property line.

Thank you for all your help.

Sincerely, |

Peter Kavanagh

Enc.
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